
FORESTRY COMMISSION
Buchan Forest District

Ordiquhill Portsoy Road Huntly Aberdeenshire AB5 4SJ

Telephone Huntly (0466) 4161

The Bailies of Bennachie
62 Bremner Way
Kemnay
Inverurie
Aberdeenshire AB5 9FW

For the att of Ms Sheenah Cobb

Your reference

Our reference
S18.1

Date
21 November 1989

Dear Ms Cobb

FILMING ON BENNACHIE

Reference your letter of 28 October, permission is

granted for the filming of TV video tape by Grimley
Partnership on Forestry Commission land at Bennachie.

This permission is granted on the understanding that

it is at the risk of the Grimley Partnership and the
Bailies, and will expire on 31 May 1990.

The subject is to be of a general nature as stated

in your letter, but we would appreicate a list of

the titles of the subjects to be filmed. We are willing

to assist you if we can, in particular the work of the

Forestry Commission.

I am sure this film will promote Bennachie and the

image of the Bailies and the Forestry Commission.

Yours sincerely

RASandilands
District Forester H&M

for Forest District Manager


